
Virtual ASD Training  

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Autistic Spectrum Disorder Parents/Carers Training Course 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend a course on Autistic Spectrum 

Disorder (Child must have an ASD diagnosis) 

 

The course will be held via a virtual zoom session and will run from 9.30 am till 12 noon 

on 30th,31st October & 1st November 2023 this is the Autumn half term school week. 

(all 3 sessions need to be completed) 

The course will allow you to meet and share information with other parents. 

 

To book your place for the training course- You need to contact the ASD Training Team  

E-mail – asdtrainingteam@liverpool.gov.uk   

Please contact us as soon as possible as places are limited.  

The course is for parents/carers only and not for your children. 

 

Look forward to meeting you. 

 

Kind Regards 

ASD Training Team     
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